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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE September 10, 2024
Contact: Mike Pifer, Kraft Engineering
810-234-2694

GCRC Website: www.gcrc.org

Flint Township, Michigan

Construction on Trotwood Lane

Construction will begin on Trotwood Lane between Pickwick Place (East) and Pickwick Place
(West) in Flint Township starting Tuesday, September 10, 2024. Local traffic will be maintained,
and through motorists will be directed to seek alternate routing. The anticipated construction
completion date is Friday, October 18, 2024. Please contact Mike Pifer from Kraft Engineering
(810) 234-2694 for questions.

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours.



